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MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO: 2015-10-21-027

TO :  PMA National Officers, Board of Governors, Component Society
Officers, Specialty Divisions, Specialty Societies and Affiliate
Societies

SUBIJECT : LIFTING OF SUSPENSION OF UCPB REMITTANCE

DATE : OCTOBER 21, 2015

Reference is made to the Memo Circular No: 2015-07-24-008 Re: Suspension of
UCPB Remittance dated July 24, 2015.

We are pleased to inform you that the National Officers and Board of Governors
during the 5th Board of Governors Meeting held last October 10, 2015 have
approved the lifting of the suspension of UCPB Remittance.

Consequently, PMA members may now avail of the UCPB facility in accepting
PMA remittances of annual dues and arrears. It should however be emphasized
that an updated payment of membership dues from both the component
society and PMA are necessary to achieve a Good Standing status.

Please be guided.

MARIANKE L. ORDONEZ-DOBLES, M.D.
Secretary General
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